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Principal’s Message

The month of October will be a very busy month for 
our students. 

We are looking forward to a variety of activities for 
our students including fire safety, the Book Fair, 
Raptor Hallow, field trips, and Halloween parties. 

Parent conferences will be taking place on Thursday, 
October 20. Teachers will be contacting you 
regarding the scheduling of times. 

Please continue communicating with your child’s 
teacher through Classroom DOJO. 

I am looking forward to another great month of 
learning. 

Mr. Graham

Upcoming Events
October 3-7- Spirit 
Week
October 7- Dunlap 
Kindergarten Pictures 
October 12- Fire Safety 
Presentation 
(9:15-11:15)
October 13- 
Bookmobile
October 14- No School
October 17-20- Book 
Fair
October 20- Raptor 
Hallow Assembly 
October 20- 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 3:30-9:00 
PM
October 21- No School
October 24-28- Red 
Ribbon Week
October 25- Picture 
Makeups
October 26- 
Kindergarten Field Trip
October 27- First Grade 
Field Trip 
October 28- Second 
Grade Field Trip
October 29- Trunk or 
Treat
October 31- Halloween 
Parties




